
Appeal for donations - hard times - big challenges 

Each of us feels it in our own wallet. Everything is getting more expensive, and the trend is rising. 
There is no end in sight. And yet the problems and new construction sites in animal welfare are not 
abating. We do our best and try with all our strength to keep the shelter going. It is a daily battle 
against the storm, but we always stay upright! 

All our private foster homes for cats on Aegina are maxed out. More is not possible. And so we had 
no choice but to convert part of our day rooms at the shelter into a cat hospital. We can't find any 
more space for the cats. Should we leave them to their fate on the street? No, you know we can't - no 
one could. 

But: Even though we do everything we can, it is not a species-appropriate accommodation, because 
overnight we have to lock them up in flight boxes. 

But now we had the idea of converting one of the last empty enclosures for the dogs - located out of 
the way, therefore never occupied by dogs - so that the enclosure can be used in a cat-proof way. So 
that they can better participate in life, be outside in the fresh air. We hope that the physical and 
psychological healing process will then progress more quickly. 

We need to hire a locksmith to redesign the enclosure: we need a roof on the enclosure, we need a 
double entrance door with a corridor and the existing wire mesh fence needs to be made more cat-
proof. We would also like to add a privacy fence to increase the calmness for the cats. We also have 
to take care of the interior decoration, but the surrounding forest with its fallen branches and tree 
trunks can help us. 

We ask you for financial support for this project. Together we can do it! Every small contribution helps 
us a bit further. Please help us for the poor souls. 

If the cats can be rehomed after recovery, we would do so, otherwise they will come back to their 
place of origin recovered, but then with a new chance and above all healthy. 

Your Animal Protection Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

We are happy to issue donation receipts: 

Our donation account: 

Aegean Dogs e.V.  
Konto-Nr: 1020041529  
BLZ: 12030000  
Institut: DKB (Deutsche Kreditbank AG)  
IBAN: DE61 1203 0000 1020 041529  
BIC: BYLADEM 1001  
 
*****   
Donations via: Paypal - jk.aegean.dogs@aol.de  
Please send to "Friends" because of the fees. Intended purpose: "Cat 
enclosure". 
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